12th February 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
Thank you for all your support this morning with children entering school through their designated doors rather than the school office, please keep it up.
Cancellation of club
Taekwondo club is cancelled for Monday 25th February as the hall is needed for staff training, the club will run on an extra week taking place on Monday 25th March.
 
Young Voices
A very big thank you to all the children who attended Young Voices last night, they were very well behaved and a credit to our school, we all had an amazing night.  Young Voices club will carry on until all clubs finish on Friday 22nd March apart from Taekwondo as above.

Advance Notice
Miss Ashton's Y4 class assembly has been moved from Friday 15th March to Thursday 21st March, sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

Pants for People
The Student Council have spoken to CARE UK to ask what they were short of to help refugees in need, and their answer was underwear.

They said wearing donated clothes is fine but imagine wearing second hand underwear?  We’d like to support CARE UK by asking everyone to bring in some NEW underwear in the week of 25th February.  
Each class will have a collection box.  The class with the most number of items will win a small prize. 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2: bring in any item of new underwear for children.
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: bring in any item of new underwear for an adult.
 
Thank you for your support.  
Yours sincerely
Adam Croft
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